
 
                            CAPTAINS REPORT 2024  
 
 It is with my pleasure to submit the captains report for 2024. It has been one of our 
better years for golf with much better weather conditions. Our golf course has been 
attracting huge numbers of social golfers. The reasons for the increased numbers is 
mainly attributed to the condition of our course so many thanks to Brian Cox  
and his staff.  
 
Our major events have all been completed without any real problems 
so congratulations to all winners. The golf shop staff have had a very busy year. So 
well done Shane, Duncan and your team. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank my match committee.  
Shannon Murnane, Steve Walton, Steve Huggins, Ladies rep. Patsy Brady, Veterans 
rep. Gary Fidler, Club rep. Brian Cox. 
 
Shannon Murnane will be the next Captain and i will move to the back bench for the 
coming year. Shannon has been vice Captain for last 6 years and well prepared to 
take over the Captains position.  
 
With the ever increasing number of visitors wanting to play at our 
course we have had to make changes to the layout of the timesheet 
so that our members can benefit from being a full golfing member. 
             
                                                              Graham Nelson 
                                                                Captain 
 


